Mannion Middle School Parent/Family Community Partnership Meeting October 19, 2017

- I. Welcome & Introductions
- II. Principal's Update:
 - a. Master Schedule Update & Class Change Concerns
 - i. What is the process & How can we improve the process?
 - ii. How can we help students and parents with inevitable changes?
 - b. End of Quarter 1 Update
 - i. Academic Update & Recognitions
 - ii. Deans Office
 - 1. Comparative Data from 16-17 to 17-18
 - 2. Bullying Update
 - c. Paradise Hills Drive & Traffic Safety
 - i. As a school, we are not authorized to supervise the crosswalk. Mannion Dads volunteer to assist as students cross THANK YOU!
 - ii. We have been approved by City of Henderson to hire a Crossing Guard. Contract is being written by City Attorney. Will have to be reviewed by CCSD Attorney. Price will be provided to MMS. Cost is discussed by SOT for final approval.
 - iii. Students need to understand appropriate behavior crossing the street and walking home. If you see inappropriate behavior, contact the school as well as CCSD Police of Henderson Police.
 - d. Nevada Ready 21 Grant Application
 - e. 2016-2017 SBAC Data Results
 - f. Picnic Area Repair/Fundraiser
 - g. Parent Project Idea & Brainstorm
 - h. Eagle Scout Project
- III. Community Center Update
 - a. Information about the Community Center is available through Mannion Middle School
 - b. We are NOT collecting clothing
 - c. We are organizing Thanksgiving & Holiday
- IV. Issues / Parent Concerns for future meetings
- V. Next Meeting: November 16, 2017 @ 5:30 PM